
Important Information Attached: Reception & Year 6 NCMP 
  
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
We are the National Child Measuring Programme team for Stoke-on-Trent City Council.  We will be 
coming into your child’s School on Monday 14th November at 13:00  to weigh and measure all 
Reception and Year 6 pupils. 
  
Please read the attached letter which includes information about the process, including how to opt 
out. 
 
(links to these letters are below) 
  
Kind Regards 
  
NCMP Team 
 

NCMP Parents Letter 

NCMP Pre Measurement Leaflet 

 

https://www.moorpark.stoke.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/NCMP-Parents-Letter-22-23.pdf
https://www.moorpark.stoke.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/NCMP_Pre-measurement_Leaflet_for_Parents__School_height_and_weight_measurements.pdf

